Paul & Mari Ann Miller

Dear Future Homeowner,

We highly recommend Del Valle Construction Inec. to
build your new house. We had such a wonderful and memorable
experience building our dream house with them. They are so
devoted,; compassionate, sensible, smart, personable, and so
very qualified. We checked out alot of builders before we
chose Del Vallo. We found their quality and workmanship
were the best around.

Frank redesigned quite a few rooms for us. He is an
excellent architect and so very helpful in getting it
exactly how we wanted, and even better with his expertise,
that he keeps giving all along.

Frank, Anthony, and Frank Sr. are very special to us.
They always made us feel so welcome, even when we bothered
them with the little things. They are eager to please and
always available if you need to talk to them, as they work
at the job site everyday. We built a house before and we
never saw the builder. We feel so confident with them and

trust all they say and do.
We did not have any problems. Only very happy memories

and a friendship with three great men who we think build the
best houses anywhere. We love our house, thanks to Frank,

Anthony, and Frank Sr.
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Paul & Mari Ann Miller

P.S. Stop by anytime and we will gladly show you our dream
house built by Del Vallo,



